
World Book Day was a fantastic celebration at Boorley Park this
year, with children and staff coming together to share their love
of reading in so many creative ways! We started the day with an
incredible costume parade, where everyone showcased their
amazing outfits, transforming into their favorite book
characters. Thank you very much to parents, carers and the
PTA for sourcing wonderful costumes for the children to enjoy.
The fun continued with our "Masked Reader" activity, where
staff members read excerpts from favourite books while hidden
behind a mask and children had to guess who the reader was.
Throughout the day, there were various reading activities,
including each class contributing to a whole-school display
which can be seen in the library.
Our focus book, ‘Nen and the Lonely Fisherman’ by Stephen
Fry, was a central theme of the day. Children worked together
to unravel clues about the story throughout the week, engaging
in discussions about the book’s themes and characters. At
lunchtime, we even had themed puddings inspired by the book,
making it a memorable  World Book Day celebration of reading
for all!
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In Year 1, we have been excited to learn aboutthe artist Megan Coyle as part of our Art unit.We begun by learning about collaging usingrecycled magazines. The children were allengaged in finding different shades of bothPrimary and Secondary colours to create acolour wheel. We are all excited to create afinished piece at the end of term of ourfavourite animal from our Marvell Zoo trip!

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


Nurturing Futures

We would like to extend a big thank you to all our
families for the effort put into ensuring children are
wearing the correct school uniform. As part of our
focus on taking pride in ourselves, it has been clear to
see that the children are taking pride in their
appearance by wearing their school uniform with such
care and attention. It’s wonderful to see the children
looking smart and ready to learn each day. As a gentle
reminder, we kindly ask that children wear school
shoes rather than trainers, as this helps maintain a
consistent appearance in line with our school policy.
We appreciate your support in helping us maintain
high standards and ensuring that all children are
dressed appropriately for the school day. Thank you
for your continued support and cooperation.

This week, we have been focusing on the theme of

perseverance across the school. In Early Years and Key

Stage 1, the children have explored the concept of the

"Learning Pit", a visual representation of how we

sometimes feel stuck or challenged while learning but

with effort and determination, we can climb out and find

success. In Key Stage 2, we learned about "Austin’s

Butterfly," a powerful story that shows how persistence

and a willingness to keep improving, even when things

aren’t perfect, can lead to incredible results. 

Both of these examples helped the children understand

that trying hard, even when things get tough, is not only

rewarding but also an essential part of achieving our

goals and improving in our learning. We are proud of the

perseverance shown by the children this week.
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March 2025
Thursday 13th March Year 3 Trip to Staunton Country Park
Wednesday 12th March - 2:00pm-3:00pm Rock Steady Concert - In the hall
Wednesday 19th March 1:30-1:45pm Listen2Me Violin concert for Wren Class – In the hall
Thursday 20th March 2:30-3:15pm Year 1 Parent Workshop–Sewing - Year 1 classrooms
Friday 21st March - Red Nose Day
Wednesday 26th March Year 1 Trip to Marwell Zoo
Thursday 27th March 2:45-3:15pm Year 2 Parent Workshop-Life Cycles – Year 2 classrooms
Monday 31st March Choir Performance (Time TBC)

April 2025
Tuesday 1st April Year 3 & 4 show - 9:30am
Tuesday 1st April 2:45-3:15pm Year 5 Parent Workshop - Food Tasting - In the hall
Wednesday 2nd April Year 3 & 4 show - 2:00pm
Thursday 3rd April PTA Easter Disco (Time TBC)
Friday 4th April – Last Day of Term

Monday 7th April – Monday 21st April Easter Holidays
Tuesday 22nd April – INSET day - School closed to all pupils

Wednesday 23rd April – First Day of Term
Friday 25th April – Year 2 Trip to Sea City Museum

May 2025
Friday 16th May 2:30pm Year 3 Parent Workshop Summer Picnic– On the field/Hall
Monday 19th May 3-3:15pm Year 5 Parent Workshop - Art Gallery - In the Hall
Tuesday 20th May 9:00-9:30am Year 1 Recorder concert - In the Hall 
Tuesday 20th May 3:00pm Year R Book Look – Year R classrooms 
Thursday 22nd May 3-3:15pm Year 4 Parent Workshop - Clay dragon eye art exhibit - In the hall
Friday 23rd May 2:30-3pm Year 2 Parent Workshop - Art Gallery - classrooms
Friday 23rd May – Last Day of Term

Half Term Holidays - Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May 2025

KEY Dates

Safeguarding Notices
Building resilience in children is an important part of helping them navigate life's

challenges with confidence and adaptability. Parents can foster resilience by creating a
supportive and loving environment where children feel safe to express themselves and
learn from mistakes. Encouraging problem-solving skills, teaching them how to manage

emotions, and celebrating effort rather than just outcomes can strengthen their ability to
persevere. It's also crucial to model resilience as a parent - showing how you handle

stress or setbacks provides a powerful example for them to follow. Most importantly, let
your child know that it's okay to fail and that every stumble is an opportunity to grow

stronger. Small, consistent steps in building resilience can make a lifelong impact on your
child's well-being.




